
 

ASIAN BMX CONTINENTAL CHAMPIOSHIP 2016 

12th June, Taiyuan, China 

 
 

 
Official Invitation 

 

To:   Invited Teams   

From: Chinese Cycling Association (CCA ) 
     Tel: 86-10-68862589 

Fax: 86-10-68862596 
E-mail: admin@chncycling.com 
 

Date: April 29th, 2016 
 
Re: Invitation for participating in the ASIAN BMX CHAMPIOSHIP 2016 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

On behalf of Chinese Cycling Association and the Organizing Committee of 
the ASIAN BMX CHAMPIOSHIP 2016, I would like to send you an invitation 
for participating in the above-mentioned race, which will be held on June 29th  
Taiyuan, China. 
 

The teams invited should afford all the the expenses (including board, 
lodging and medical insurance, etc.). Please send your reply and the documents 
following to us and we are looking forward to it. 
 
 Entry forms (riders & officials) 
 
 Visa application form 
 
 Passport copies of all the team members 
 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us. 
 

Best regards, 
 

 

Han Jiling 
Secretary General 
Chinese Cycling Association 

 


